HUNTER COLLEGE

OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK
695 PARK AVENUE

President's Office

MM

January 17, 1945

Mr. Eugen Spiro 15 West 67th Street New York 23, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Spiro,

I am very glad to see that you are going to have another exhibition and shall certainly make a point of visiting it. The amount of work you have been able to do in the United States is amazing and, of course, vastly more impressive for the persistent quality of it.

Sincerely yours,

George N. Shuate

George N. Shuster President HUNTER COLLEGE
OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK
695 PARK AVENUE
NEW YORK 21, N.Y.

Dear Professor Spiro:

February 11, 1960

aut from the announcement of your current exposition at the Galerie St. Stienne. Un-fortunately I could not be there an the lot, but shall by to stop by before the 20 th.

with every good wish.
Sin cerely,
George v. Thurthe